
                          

 

 
 

25 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 

 
We have been advised by the manufacturer Eurohm that they are no longer able to supply Fusible Resistor part 
920829 with immediate effect. This is due to it being no longer commercially viable to produce this part in bulk pack 
form.   
 
The form, fit and function replacement part is tape and reel version 920829T.  This part offers improved packing 
while reducing risks of transit damage. 
 

 
 

 
Limited stocks are available until exhausted and on a first come first served basis, please contact your Internal 
Account Manager or our sales desk ASAP to secure any remaining stocks.  
 
Please ensure this information is circulated to the relevant persons within your organisation. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Anglia 


